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MOBILE PHONE POLICY 
BATLOW TECHNOLOGY SCHOOL 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to the increase of online bullying, decreased engagement in the classroom and misuse of 
mobile phones during school hours, we have decided to implement the Yondr Pouch. 
 
Every secondary student will be assigned a personal Yondr Pouch.  Students place their 
phones, ear pods and smartwatches in the Yondr Pouch at the start of the school day, lock 
the pouch and unlock it as they leave.  
 
While the Yondr Pouch is considered school property, it is each student’s responsibility to 
bring their pouch to school each day. 
 
Students should read and understand the Mobile Phone User Agreement (230 KB) before 
the policy is implemented. 
 
Our school’s Mobile Phone Policy (346 KB) has been updated to reflect these changes. 
 
The Mobile Phone User Agreement and Mobile Phone Policy is attached to this letter. 
 
Important - Please return the Mobile Phone User Agreement, which is attached to this 
letter, by Monday 10 February 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
Attach 2: 
Mobile Phone Policy (346 KB) 
Mobile Phone User Agreement (230 KB) 
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